
 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

 
June 19, 2002 

 
 
Mayor Walker called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT    BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT 
 
Theodore E. Walker, Mayor     Steven T. Russell, Trustee 
Theodore E. Rauber, Trustee       
Glenn G. Granger, Trustee 
Timothy M. Peer, Trustee 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
 
Pamela J. Cunningham, Village Clerk 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Motion was made by Deputy Mayor Rauber, seconded by Trustee Peer and carried 
unanimously that the minutes of the Architectural Review Board meeting held May 15, 
2002 be approved as read. 
 
 
APPLICATIONS: 
 
Nothing requiring Board action. 
 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
Mayor Walker updated the board on the meeting he attended June 18, 2002 with Dick 
Olson, Jack Crooks, Al Scheg, and Pam Cunningham.  The board then discussed the 
letter that is being sent by Code Enforcement Officer, Jack Crooks to Mr. John Marello 
owner of Abbott’s 138 S. Union Street.  This letter is addressing the outstanding issues 
regarding the Certificate of Appropriateness for Abbott’s, 138 S. Union Street.  Copy of 
letter is on file with Village Clerk. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion was made by Deputy Mayor Rauber, and seconded by Trustee Russell and 
carried unanimously that the meeting be adjourned at 5:15 P.M. 
 
 


